
It’s been a long time…
This weekend should be a fun one. Friday night game night and
Saturday night game night. Two game nights in a row. What more
could you ask for?

A few good friends will be gathered at taylhis and old-admin’s
(ok, now he needs a new tangent’s name — He doesn’t post
enough to be known as “Whatever”.) house and play a variety of
games. We never really know what will be played, but it is
usually fun. (Note to self, I do not like PIT … � )

Saturday is the night I’m really looking forward to. After
almost 20 years of non game running (1 night teaching the game
was in there, that is why it is almost), I’m going to be
running  a  Dungeons  and  Dragons  game.  I’m  really  looking
forward to it. The prep work is done. The back story ready.
The Zombies and the other ‘Undead’ are ready for feasting.

When I started playing D&D back in my college years, the game
was almost in its infancy. It and other role-playing games
have come a long way from the ‘early’ days. For the first
year, I just played. I always let someone else run the game.
But our gamemaster was tired of running and just wanted to
play. He asked me to run a campaign or two. I really enjoyed
doing it. After a while, the group I played with left college
and started going our own ways. Some of us still in the area
kept  playing.  2  or  3  of  us  shared  the  game  running
duties/experience. During this time I liked running the game
the best.

We slowly drifted apart as jobs and or family called us here
and there. I ran the game for my girls a few times, only the
oldest seemed interested. I flitted in and out of other gaming
groups for the next 15 or so years. The game changed and new
additions/versions were added. With my family, I never kept up
with buying the new material. I played the game and let others
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run it.

Not all that long ago (just over a year ago if memory serves),
I started role-playing again with my oldest daughter and her
friends. So this Saturday, I’m going to be running the game
for the group. I hope my old skill set is still there. Maybe
with the 10+ years of acting experience, that skill set has
improved. On top of that, there is a little improv. Should be
a good weekend….


